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NEBRASKA FBLA NATIONAL AWARD WINNERS NAMED

More than 390 Nebraska students, advisers, and guests recently attended the Future Business Leaders of America

(FBLA) National Leadership Conference in Baltimore, Maryland. Nebraska FBLA members competed June 28-July 1
in 71 competitive events. More than 9,000 FBLA members from 46 states, as well as U.S. territories and international
chapters, attended the conference.

During the conference, members participated in leadership workshops, competitive events, and toured the city of
Baltimore. This year's theme was “Elevate Your Future.”

Nebraska members brought home 15 Top Ten awards. The Top Ten award winners are included in the FBLA NEWS
RELEASE.
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